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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
What a wonderful week we have had.  
 
On Tuesday we were delighted to welcome Bishop David to our 
school. Our head pupils: Nikola and Louie met Bishop David at the 
entrance and welcomed him in. The children asked Bishop David 
may questions, which he was delighted to answer.  
 
The Science and Eco team explained all about our community effort 
in enhancing the school garden and creating the prayer space.  
 
Well done to everyone who helped make Bishop David's first visit to 
St Mary's so enjoyable. 
 
As we approach a long weekend, we hope for lots of sunshine. 
Have a wonderful bank holiday and we look forward to seeing you 
all on Tuesday, when we will also welcome back Mrs. Webb. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

 A Tuneful End To The Day 

 

 

Half Term 

30th May – 3rd June  

Term Ends 

Friday 27th May 

Upcoming Events 

29th April 

Young Voices 

2nd May 

May Bank Holiday  

School closed 

27th May 

Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 

 

 

 

 

                     Bishop David’s Visit 

New Prayer Garden Blessed 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

     

 

The children gathered together to sing their 

favourite hymn to Mary, ‘As I Kneel Before You’ 

before our Head Boy and Girl presented Bishop 

David with a memento  of his visit, a book filled 

with messages and artwork from the children to 

remind him of his visit and wish him a speedy 

return. 

 
 

The sun shone down on us all, as Bishop David came to 

visit our school on Tuesday. On his tour he met staff and 

children, sampling some of their lessons and while 

admitting that fractions was never his strongest subject, 

he marvelled at the children’s breadth of knowledge, 

particularly in Shakespearian studies. After answering 

some of the children’s questions, Bishop David, 

accompanied by the Science Ambassadors and Eco 

Warriors, was shown around our refurbished school 

garden, as the children took great pride in showing him 

around and explaining why looking after our planet was 

so important.  

 

 PTFA – Bag 2 Schools Fundraiser 

 Thinking of having a clear out of your old wardrobe? Why not 

collect your old and unwanted clothing and donate it to raise 

funds for the PTFA. Money raised goes to help partially fund trips 

for the children, as well as pay for books, gifts and equipment for 

the children. All bags should be brought into school by 9am 

Monday 22 June, for collection. 

 


